
				

	

GREEN INFRASTRUCTURE IN BROOKLYN 
PROJECT#:  GNCB14-2A   BOROUGH:  Brooklyn   DATE:  May 22nd ,  2020 
	

NO PARKING or CURBSIDE ACCESS IN FRONT 
OF VARIOUS LOCATIONS 
 

On/About Tuesday, 5/26/2020 to Friday, 5/29/2020 
7:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  
 
Excavation and installation of Stone, Fabric and Gabions 
	

On/about Tuesday, May 25th, 2020, the NYC Department of Design and Construction (DDC) is scheduled to 
continue performing the installation of Green Infrastructure Infiltration Basins at various locations. To facilitate this 
activity, parking restrictions will be in effect. “No Parking” signs will be posted for the duration of these activities. 
Driveway access may be temporarily interrupted in order to complete construction in a safe manner. 
 
Work will be performed at various locations as listed: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHAT WORK WILL BE DONE? 
Scope of work for this project involves tree guard installations, saw cutting at site locations, excavation, backfilling 
with layers of stone and engineered soil, sidewalk restoration and tree-plantings. 
Work will be performed at various locations as listed below:  
The NYC Department of Design and Construction (DDC) is managing the construction of complex pedestrian ramps 
adjacent to Transit Authority and/or Historic Facilities. Additional work will include the reconstruction of 
curbs/sidewalk, pavement markings, and installation of sewer, water main, street lighting and traffic signal work. 

 
 

• St Andrews Place between 
Herkimer and Atlantic Avenue 

• 1534 Atlantic Avenue 
• 1446 Pacific Street 

 
Community Impacts: 

• Temporary elimination of curbside 
parking and restrictions to driveway 
access. 

• The NYCDDC will monitor 
operations and work within the DEP 
Noise Code regulations. 

• Emergency vehicle and pedestrian 
access will be maintained at all 
times. 

• Full access to driveways and street 
parking will be restored when 
construction activities are 
completed on each block.  

• Signs will be posted in the affected 
areas.  

• Individuals with Special Needs 
should contact the CCL.  

 

 

• 1442 Pacific Street  
• 1425 Pacific Street 
• 1369 Pacific Street 

 
 
 
PEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen 
conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) 
it may become necessary to change 
some scheduled work locations and 
operations 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience 
these repairs may cause, but we are 
working to improve your neighborhood. 
Thank you for your patience.                                
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, concerns,  
or would like to learn more about  
the DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 
Christopher Taylor at 929-391-4798 or 
send an email to 
gncb142accl@gmail.com   
or visit the NYC DDC web site at 
www.nyc.gov/ddc.  
 
During non-construction hours please 
contact the New York City Government 
Services and Information Hotline at 311 
and provide project ID: GNCB14-2A.  
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